


PROMPT INTERIM RESPONSE ACTION  
• DEP is planning to facilitate the vapor mitigation work at the affected home and any others identified during our 

investigation by initiating a Prompt Interim Response action under HSCA.   

• All information that the DEP utilized in formulating the response action will be incorporated into the Administrative 

Record.  

o The Administrative Record will be open for public comments for 90-days from June 2, until August 31, 2018.  

o A public hearing will be held at 7 pm on July 19th at the Nockamixon Township Municipal Building located at 589 

Lake Warren Road, Upper Black Eddy, PA.  

o During the public comment period, the public may submit written comments for the record by sending them to 

Dustin Armstrong at the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection, 2 East Main Street, Norristown, 

PA  19401, or by email at darmstrong@pa.gov.  (If submitting a comment in writing, please identify your 

correspondence as an official comment in your email or letter submitted to the DEP.)   
 

NEXT STEPS 
• DEP will continue to investigate the extent of the soil contamination.  

• After the soil investigation is complete, DEP will conduct a separate interim response action to address the soil 
contamination.  

  

MORE INFORMATION 
Please direct correspondence or inquiries to one of the following:  

 Project Information: Dustin Armstrong, Project Officer at darmstrong@pa.gov 

 Community and Media Relations: Virginia Cain, Community Relations Coordinator at vicain@pa.gov 

 


